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Do not move this measure forward. Oregon is ready for Climate-Friendly & Equitable 

Communities. The CFEC program will transform Oregon’s urban areas in ways that 

tackle climate change, deliver more abundant and affordable housing, address 

inequity head-on, and provide more convenient, safe ways to get around that don’t 

always require a car. If you care about the climate crisis, affordability and 

houselessness in Oregon cities, and promoting healthy communities, then CFEC 

needs to move forward and we can't delay it.  


